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OKAZAKI Rumi
(Department of
Architecture)

 Visit to a public bathhouse (sento)

From June 20 to 30, 2024, Shibaura Institute of Technology, the National University of Singapore, and Tokyo University of Science
jointly hosted an international workshop. While Tokyo once had a large number of public bathhouses (sento), their numbers have
declined to about one-fifth of the peak levels seen in 1968. In response to this cultural shift, the workshop focused on the design
of new sento facilities as a way to revitalize the declining bathhouse culture. Students were divided into six interdisciplinary groups,
composed of participants from all three universities, and tasked with designing proposals for sento located in the Adachi and
Sumida wards. The final presentations were delivered on the last day of the workshop. Throughout the event, faculty members and
guest lecturers provided expert insights, offering participants a valuable opportunity to deepen their knowledge and engage with the
cultural and architectural challenges posed by the sento tradition.
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2024/06/21
～2024/06/29

Japan
National University of

Singapore

Department of
Architecture、

Architecture and
Architectural Engineering

Undergraduate 1st ～ 4th
grade、
Master 1st grade、Master
2nd grade

（SIT）
Students 7,
Student Staff 1, Professor 1

（National University of
Singapore）
Students 15,
Professor 2

（Tokyo University of
Science）
Students 44,
Professor 1
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